
 

 

 

July 27, 2023 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
Provision of Fire Suppression Systems  

Inspection and Maintenance on an Annual Contract 
BL111-23 

 
 
The above referenced solicitation has been cancelled in its entirety.  
 
The specifications will be revised, and the bid will be re-solicited in the future to include 
multiple user departments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We appreciate your interest in Gwinnett County and apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brittany Bryant 
Purchasing Associate II 
 
 
 
c:  Branna Courson, Department of Water Resources  
 Johanna Costley, Department of Water Resources 
 Adam Garmon, Department of Water Resources 

Holly Cafferata, Purchasing Director 
File  

 

 

 

 


